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19th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

PROPOSAL TO CLOSE WRAPAROUND PROVISION 
 

I am writing to inform you of the proposal to close wraparound provision at the end of the autumn 
term due to sustained losses. 
 
We are currently consulting stakeholders and I would like to invite parents and carers to give their 
views about the proposal before the 18th November when the consultation period ends. 
 
Following the consultation period, the views of stakeholders will be presented to governors who will 
make a final decision about closure. 
 
You can give your views by emailing the school at admin@ourlady.coventry.sch.uk or online via the 
following link. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Askew 
Headteacher 
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